
Borough of Doylestown 

Human Relations Commission 

 

Date: July 22, 2020 

Scheduled Time: 7:00PM 

Via Zoom 

 

Present: 

Sharyn Brauns, John Fraser, Maxine Katz, Linda Quinn, Nancy Reilly, Frederick Stanczak, and 

Doreen Stratton. 

 

Also Present: 

Mayor Ron Strouse, John Davis, Borough Manager and Frank LaRusso, Borough Resident  

 

Mr. Stanczak began the meeting with the approval of the June 22, 2020 meeting minutes. 

Commission agreed they had no changes and the minutes were approved. 

 

The Commission spoke about their Black Lives Matter Statement, which had been emailed to the 

Commission prior to this evening’s meeting. The Commission agreed on issuing the statement to 

the community and Mr. Davis will distribute this via DMAIL, Borough website and Social 

Media. Mayor Strouse commented that he would like for the Commission to ensure the statement 

remains timely. In addition, he has asked the Commission if they had researched what other 

Human Relations Commission are stating or issuing and offered his assistance to remain useful 

in conversations, engage the community and ensure it’s newsworthy.  

 

Mr. LaRusso spoke about a local group he formed that meets every two weeks locally.  

Adjourned: 7:52PM  

 


